March 31, 2009

Mr. Charles Soules, P.E.
Public Works Director
City of Lawrence

P.O. Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044-0708

Re: Fairfield Road and Sewer Petitions

Dear Chuck:

We would like to formally request a waiver of the 25% upfront cost requirement for these
petitions. I believe our group, based on its long track record in projects with the City, has
adequately established its credit-worthiness.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

EASTSIDE ACQUISITIONS, LLC
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William R. Newsome, Manager



